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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 8th May – Year 3 and 4 computing club (3:45pm), Year 1, 2, 3 gymnastics club 

(3:45pm), KS2 athletics club (3:45pm), Governors’ finance meeting (6:00pm) 

Tuesday 9th May – Year 3 swimming (9:00am), Year 6 trip to Regent’s Place (1:30pm), Year 1 

and 2 art club (3:45pm), Tennis club – Years 1, 2, 3 (3:45pm), KS2 football club (3:45pm) 

Wednesday 10th May – Year 1 and 2 Computing club (3:45pm), KS2 Archery club (3:45pm) 

Thursday 11th May – JAM club (3:45pm), KS1 Football club (3:45pm) 

Friday 12th May – Year 6 trip to Chessington (8:50am), Linden class assembly (2:45pm), 

Gymnastics club – Years 4, 5, 6 (3:45pm), Phonics workshop for Year 1 parents (3:45pm) 

 

AWARDS 

Last week’s ‘Attendance Bears’ went to: 

KS2: Willow  

KS1/EYFS: Rowan 

Last week’s ‘Early Birds’ went to: 

KS2: Linden 

KS1/EYFS: Chestnut 

Headteacher’s award: Lacey (Nursery) 
 

Congratulations everyone!  

CLASS ASSEMBLIES 

Class assemblies for the rest of the half 

term are scheduled as follows: 

Friday 12th May – Year 3 

Friday 19th May – Year 5 

Friday 26th May – Year 1 

Please note that class assemblies always 

start at 2:45pm – please ensure you arrive 

in plenty of time as latecomers are a huge 

distraction for the children and may not be 

admitted. 

Please also be aware that, occasionally, the 

dates of assemblies need to change due to 

unforeseen events. Please check 

newsletters and class correspondence 

regularly to ensure you are made aware of 

any changes. 

 

 POLLING DAY 

DON’T FORGET - due to the announcement 

of a general election, the school will be used 

as a polling station and closed to the 

children on Thursday 8th June. 
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PRAYER 

Dear God, 

Thank you for the opportunity to learn at school. Sorry if we have done anything wrong at 

school. Please help anyone who is injured or unwell and make them feel better soon. 

Amen. 

Jennifer, Year 4 

YEAR 6 SATs 

Next week Year 6 will be completing their 

end of key stage tests (SATs). We are 

incredibly proud of how hard they have 

worked in the lead up to the week and their 

mature attitude towards the whole process.  

If you have a child in Year 6, please make 

sure they get a good night’s sleep each night 

and come to school calm and prepared.  

We would like them to come in at 8:30am 

each day for a small breakfast and relaxed 

start to the day. 

Good luck Year 6! 

 

NURSERY PLACES 

If you have a child who was born between 

1st September 2013 and 31st August 2014, 

please ensure you hand in their nursery 

application form by Wednesday. 

Copies of the form can be obtained from 

the office or can be downloaded from the 

website: www.cchurchnw1.camden.sch.uk 

 

 

RIGHTS RESPECTING SCHOOL WORK 

This week we asked the children how their rights are upheld in school… 

Armaan (Year 5) – we are given healthy food to eat and can drink water during the day 

(Article 24) 

Sky (Year 5) – we listen to each other (Article 12) 

Khloud (Year 5) – the adults take us seriously (Article 12) 

Inga (Year 4) – we get to play at playtime (Article 31) 

Fatima (Year 4) – we do lots of learning (Article 28) 

 

 

 
YEAR 1 PHONICS MEETING 

On Friday 12th May at 3:45 pm we will be holding a phonics workshop for the parents and 

carers of children in Year 1. This will give you valuable information on how you can support 

your child with their phonics and prepare them for the statutory test which will happen in 

June. We look forward to seeing you there. 
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